
DIGITAL CONNECTIONS
‘Like’ us and stay up to date on the latest news 
and events. Facebook.com/stuartheights

Visit us at stuartheights.org to learn more about 
classes and fellowship opportunities for all ages.

Download the Givelify app on your smart phone for a 
fast, convenient way to give tithes and offerings.
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WORSHIP WITH US
Traditional Service  

(Chattanooga 8:30 AM)

Worship

“Victory in Jesus”

“My Savior’s Love”

“Glorify Thy Name”

Message from Brian Smith

Invitation “Change My Heart, O God”

Contemporary Services 
Worship

“Open Up the Heavens”

“Great I Am”

“Resurrecting”

Message from Brian Smith

Invitation 

Sunday Evening 

Hixson						             5 PM
Soddy Daisy					            5 PM

News and Events
Lake Baptisms
If you would like to be baptized in the lake on 
Sunday, August 6, following the annual fish fry, 
please e-mail churchoffice@stuartheights.org or 
call the office at 877-2643.
Senior Adult Ministry: BALL Club
All adults, age 50 and over, are invited to the BALL 
Club luncheon on Friday, July 21, at 11:30 AM at 
the Hixson Campus.
Men’s Fellowship Breakfast
All men are invited to join us on Saturday,  
July 29, at 8 AM at the Hixson Campus. The  
speaker this month is Craig Smith. Sign-up  
sheets are available in the lobby or e-mail  
charlesLharrison@gmail.com.
Choir Kick-off
Choir practice will kick off Sunday night, July 
30, at 5 PM at the Hixson Campus. Everyone is  
invited and no auditions are required, just a  
desire to sing and worship together.
Shoes For Orphan Souls
During the month of August, we are collecting 
new shoes and socks (all sizes) which will go to  
orphans and vulnerable children in the United 
States and throughout the world. You may place 
your donations in the blue bins in the lobbies  
beginning July 30.

Upcoming Dates To Remember
•	 July 30 - Lord’s Supper and Family Worship
•	 August 6 - Fish Fry, Music and Lake Baptisms
•	 August 13 - “Back to Church Sunday” - all AM 

and PM normal activities resume
•	 August 16 - Stuart Heights University classes, 

Wednesday night dinners and Children’s Choirs 
resume

As we move forward to resume our regularly  
scheduled activities, we are enlisting volunteers  
for various areas including Nursery, Sunday  
School, Children’s Church and AWANA. Please be 
in prayer for these areas. If you are interested in 
serving, please contact the church office.
Welcome New Members!
Steve and Debbie Burnette (HX)
Our Deepest Sympathy
To Bill and Amanda Lamar in the loss of Bill’s  
mother, Judy Phillips (CH).

Our Mission: Know Jesus
If you want to experience the joy and freedom 
of knowing you belong to Christ, it starts with a  
simple prayer. “Heavenly Father, I have sinned 
against you. I want forgiveness for my sins. I  
believe Jesus died on the cross for me and rose 
again. Father, I give you my life to do with as you 
wish. I want Jesus Christ to come into my heart to 
be my Savior. This I ask in Jesus’ name. Amen.”
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